
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
As we look forward to Thanksgiving this month, we have a great deal to be thankful for: talented students and supportive families, dedicated staff members and a safe learning environment. I am thankful for opportunities provided to students such as STEM week that Grade 6 participated in, and Robotics Club for grade 4-6 students, which begins this month. Congratulations to the actors from grades 2-7 who will perform in our school musical and our MS Sole Train runners who participated in a 5K recently. 
Upper Campus
Congratulations to the following students in grades 2-5 who received recognition for being responsible and scholars!
Class
Core Value Recipient
September
Scholar Recipient
September
101
Ethan J.
Brianna C. 
Kendall B.
Nathaniel E.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Layla P.
Arolyes R.
102
William W
Korrin D
103
Janelle B
Ashley H
104


201
Leonida C.
ELA- Derek V
Math- Corey C
202
Saray V.
Math-Sarah G
ELA Wudiana F     
203


204



Grades 2-5 Science Update 
From Ms. Ostrov
Science is off to an amazing start this school year. Every grade level is working on very exiting Science Topics. 
Grade 2 is studying Insects. Students are exploring insect characteristics and Life Cycle. 
Grade 3 & 4 are both studying living organisms. Students are identifying animal characteristics adaptations and behavior. 
Grade 5 students are studying Earth History; students are working on a research project about Geological Phenomenon.
 
For any questions about Science Curriculum please contact Ms. Ostrov
 

NOVEMBER
Thursday, November 3
Game night
 Upper Campus
Saturday 11/05 
Turn back your clocks 
Tuesday November 8,
Voting, Bake sale both upper & lower campus
Friday November 11,
Veterans Day
No School
Wednesday, November 23, Early dismissal 12:30 Break for Thanksgiving Recess
 return Monday 11-28-16


Core Value for November: Curiosity
The term "curiosity" can also be used to denote the behavior or emotion of being curious, in regards to the desire to gain knowledge or information. Curiosity as a behavior and emotion is attributed over millennia as the driving force behind not only human development, but developments in science, language, and industry. 
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Big Time News – November 1, 2016
HAPPY THANKSGIVING
FROM ALL THE ROOSEVELT STAFF


 

K 2 News
K2 has been busy!  We have made new friends and learned how to work with our friends in our classrooms. In Reading and Writing, we have been learning letters and sounds.  We have also learned to read a few high frequency words.  In Math, we have explored our new math materials and practiced counting and showing what we counted on paper.  
At Centers time, we are working on the unit “Our Community”.  We are learning about what makes a community and some of the places and people in the community.  We also had a visit from Firefighter Brian.  He told us about his job, shared important information about fire safety and showed us how he looks when he is in his full firefighter gear.  He also brought us firefighter hats.  Thank you Firefighter Brian! 
We also wanted to thank all of the families who supported our Donors Choose project.  We received full funding to get 2 iPad minis.  We appreciate all of the support.
SPC CORNER
Next SPC meeting will be held November 1st at 830am at the lower campus.  If anyone has any specific topics or ideas that they would like to discuss please let us know by emailing Pamela Bellamy @ blish3939@hotmail.com or Tracy Araica @ tracy7775@msn.com
SPC will be hosting a Family Game Night Thursday November 3rd from 530pm - 7pm.  Pizza and drinks will be provided.  We are asking parents to bring a snack or dessert to share, one that may represent your culture if possible. 
November 8th is the presidential election and we will be holding our annual bake sale.  We really need everyone's help to make this a successful event.  Bake sales will be held at both campuses for the entire time polls are open.  You can help by volunteering to bake and bring in individually wrapped baked goods and/or volunteer to staff the tables.  We will be creating a sign up genius within the next week or so.  Please be on the lookout for the link via Facebook (Roosevelt K-8 SPC) and Email.

Any questions or concerns please email either Pamela Bellamy or Tracy Araica at the emails listed above.



  

Veteran’s Day Ceremony
On Thursday November 14th at our Upper Campus, we will hold our 3rd annual ceremony to honor members of our community who are Veterans. We will again welcome the Color Guard from John D. O’Bryant School as well as other distinguished guests. Flags will also be placed around each campus.
Franklin D. Roosevelt School 
Principal Lynda-Lee Sheridan
Assistant Principal Bannet Steele
Upper Campus: 95 Needham Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-8676
F: 617-635-8679
Lower Campus: 30 Millstone Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-9280
F: 617-635-9284
Please visit our website at bostonpublicschools.org/Roosevelt
to find all general information about the school and classroom web pages. You can also stay informed through Twitter @RooseveltK8BPS

												

Lower Campus
Core Value and Scholar Award Recipients

Congratulations to our students in K0, K1, K2 and Grade one who received pins for being responsible and scholars in September. 
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Core Value Recipients: Hannah (Green), Nicholas (Purple)            
Joshua G (Yellow), Alison H (Red), Bella (Blue), Ayden G (Orange)

   
[image: C:\Users\039467\Downloads\20161004_083922.jpg]
Scholar Recipients: Genisis(Green), Liberty(Purple), Annabel (Yellow), Isabella (Red), Willm (Blue), Gabby A (Orange)
We are very proud of you all 
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                 Lights Camera, Action				                                                                                              
Musical Tickets
Our Theater Program is proud to present "Once On This Island", a Caribbean version of The Little Mermaid.  All are invited to the show.  Please purchase tickets ASAP because they will sell out soon and tickets will not be available at the door.  Go to http://www.fdrtheater.brownpapertickets.org to purchase your tickets. There are also paper order forms in the main office at both campuses if you prefer.  Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 for children.
Dates: 
Thursday November 17th at 6pm
Friday November 18th at 6pm
Saturday November 19th at 3pm

Crazy Hat Day & Bake Sale
On Tuesday, November 1st all students in grades 2-8 are invited to bring in $1 and wear a crazy hat!  We will also host a bake sale during the three lunch periods where students are invited to purchase baked goods and snacks.  All proceeds will go towards supporting our theater program.  Please support this "Theater Day" fundraiser!















NAEYC ACREDITATION CELEBRATION
The Roosevelt K0/K1 and K2 classrooms have achieved accreditation by the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC)!  NAEYC accreditation is the gold standard of quality in early childhood education.  For the past three years the Roosevelt's early childhood team, along with all of the Roosevelt staff who support them, have been working on this extremely rigorous process to ensure we are providing the absolutely best program to our youngest learners and their families. 
Please join us on November 15 at 8:45 to celebrate this huge accomplishment!  The program will include songs and poems performed by our kindergarten students along with a few words from Jason Sachs, the director of the Boston Public Schools Early Childhood Department.  Light refreshments will also be served.


Attention Families of Grade 8 students
We will be holding two very important meetings for you and your child this month. On Wednesday November 9th there will be a Parent Information Session from 6-7PM. At this meeting we will review with you all the steps needed in order for your child to get into the High School that is the best fit. This is an application process that most of us have not had to navigate and so we want to inform you early on in this important process. In addition we will hold a High School fair at the Roosevelt for all grade 8 students  (which you are also invited to attend) on Tuesday November 29th from 12:30-2:00PM. Many area high schools will send representatives to share information that is greatly helpful in trying to decide if students want to apply. This high school process moves very quickly and your child (and you) won’t want to be left behind. Please plan on joining us at one or both of these events. 















RESPONSIBILITY POEM

I am responsible
I am reliable
I always follow through
With what I say I’m gonna do.

I am dependable
I hold myself accountable
I take responsibility
And do what must be done.

I show self-control.
Use good judgment
I think about the consequences of my actions
Responsibility it is my duty
Fulfilling all my moral obligations

If I mess up
I will always ‘fess up
I will keep my head up  
I’m never going to give up.  
It is my duty and responsibility to follow through.

You can count on me to do
What I say that I’m gonna do.

I never make excuses when everything goes wrong.
I take responsibility and don’t blame anyone.
I put the blame on me,
Stand up and take the lead.
Come now and follow me 
Let’s make this a priority.

I show self-control., use good judgment.
I think about the consequences of my actions.
Responsibility, it is my duty,
Fulfilling all of my moral obligations.

If I mess up, I will always ‘fess up
I will keep my head up, I’m never gonna give up.
It is my duty and responsibility to follow through.

You can count on me to do what I say I’m gonna do
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